
Mobilnost studentice Sveučilišta u Udinama Alessandre Florea na UNIRI 
 
Studentica Sveučilišta u Udinama Alessandra Florea ostvarila je svoju Erasmus mobilnost na našem 
Ekonomskom fakultetu u ljetnom semestru 2023./24. U nastavku je njezina priča: 
 
Good morning, 
I am Alessandra Florea, and I come from Italy, from the University of Udine and I participated in the 
Erasmus project. 
I was in Fiume during the second half of the year, from February to July 2024. 
My experience was positive, I found myself well at the University of UNIRI, in the Business department; 
The teachers were always available and helped me to integrate in class but above all they knew how 
to explain in such a way that they could understand and then pass the exams. 
Croatia is a state that offers many spectacular landscapes. It was very nice to have the opportunity to 
do my erasmus period in Croatia in Rijeka since during the breaks, you just had to go to the beach or 
visit the city and recharge. 
The town of Rijeka is a special but very charming city: on one side, there is the port, on the other the 
beach and on the other side the old town. 
The Erasmus project gave me the opportunity to study in another reality different from Italy, to try a 
new teaching system, to meet new people from all over the world and especially to learn how to 
communicate in English. 
I recommend to all those who have the possibility of an Erasmus experience and I recommend the 
Rijeka university, for the Business department as the university is very good and its teachers are 
exceptional. 
 

 



 



 


